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29 August 2022 
 
 
Limitless Residential No. 9 Pty Ltd 
C/- Mewing Planning Consultants 
Att:  Mr Chris Vize 
GPO Box 1506 
BRISBANE  QLD  4001 
 
Email: chris.vize@mewing.com.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Vize 
 
S82(a) Properly made notice 
PDA development application DEV2022/1323 for a Development Permit for a Material 
Change of Use for multiple residential, visitor accommodation, other residential, shop, 
food premises, office, medical centre, educational establishment, indoor entertainment, 
and indoor sport and recreation at 9 Hercules Street, Hamilton described as Lot 1 on 
SP231749 and Part Lot 0 on SP172649 (Access Easement) 
 
The Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) acknowledges receipt of the 
Priority Development Area (PDA) development application on 11 August 2022.  
 
This application complies with s.82(1) of the Economic Development Act 2012 (the Act).   
 
Under s.82A(2) of the Act the ‘properly made date’ for the application is 24 August 2022.  
 
The application can be viewed in the MEDQ Development Applications Register on the 
Department website www.dsdilgp.qld.gov.au/pda-da-applications. 
 
Should you require any further information, please contact Essen Joseph (Principal Planner, 
Development Assessment) by telephone on (07) 3452 7196 or at 
essen.joseph@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Peita McCulloch 
Manager 
Development Assessment 
Economic Development Queensland 
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